
    

 

 

 

10th December 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Y2 - SWIMMING 

 

Children in Year 2 will be starting their swimming sessions on Tuesday 5th 

January 2016 and will run for 10 weeks with the last session being on 

Tuesday 15th March 2016. 

 

Children are to come to school wearing their swimming costume underneath 

their school clothes and bring underwear with their towel in a bag (school 

does not have spare towels). 

 

It is vital that they are in school at 8.50 a.m. as the bus will be leaving 

school at 9.00 a.m. prompt. 

 

Swimming hats must be worn by all children and are available from the 

school office at the price of £1.00 each. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J.Davies 

Headteacher 

 

 


